From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 9:50 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Julie Morita, MD., Re: Travel to Atlanta, Georgia 

Good morning Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Atlanta, Georgia on 5/12 – 5/14; she was invited by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s (CDC) Office for State, Tribal, Local and Territorial Support to attend the 2015 CDC New Health Official Orientation, scheduled on May 13–15, 2015, at CDC headquarters.

All travel expenses were of no cost to the city, covered by CDC and no honorarium was given.

Thank you,
Maria A. Gallegos

Staff Assistant
Chicago Department of Public Health
